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Dates for your diary – details to follow  
 

Sat 25
th
 Apr Speak-easi Festival Church of the 

Ascension (Y4/5 children performing)  

Thurs 1
st
 May 9.10 a.m. Mrs Appleby’s class worship  - 

Y1 parents invited. PLEASE NOTE 
CHANGE OF DATE  

w.b.Mon 11
th

 May KS2 (Y6) SATs 

Wed 20
th

 May 9.30a.m. church – parents and families 
welcome 

Wed 20
th

 May Whole School sports p.m. – parents 
welcome – CANCELLED  

Thurs 21
st
 May 9.10 a.m. Ms Lilley’s class worship  - 

YR/Y1 parents invited 

Fri 22
nd

 May Non-uniform day in aid of School Fund 

Fri 22
nd

  May School closes for half-term 

Mon 1
st
 June School reopens  

w.b. Mon 15
th
 June  Y1 phonics screening 

Wed 17
th

 June 9.10 a.m. Y3/4 class worship  - Y3 parents 
invited 

throughout June assessments for all year groups 

Wed 24
th

 June 9.30a.m. church – parents and families 
welcome 

Wed 1
st
 July 9.10 a.m. Y5/6 class worship  - Y5 parents 

invited 

Wed 8
th
-Fri 10

th
 July Y5/6 Lockerbie visit 

Thurs 16
th

 July 9.30a.m. church – parents and families 
welcome 

Fri 17
th
 July  School closes for Summer break 

Please note Leave of Absence requests will not be authorised 
during Statutory Assessment weeks. We also recommend that 
children are not taken out of school in the run up to these dates.  

 
Star Pupils  

Year Reception  

Year One Harriet Barker / William 
Thubron / Oakley Nicholson 

Year Two Dylan Craggs 

Year Three Katy Cooper 

Year Four Jenny Archer 

Year Five Ella Mae Robinson 

Year Six Hannah Davidson 

Pupils’ pupils Amelia Dawes / Liam Syson 

House team of the week Oswald 

Sportsperson of the 
week 

 Mrs Swift’s Special Book 

Ethan Germain  Isabelle Rutherford 

Attendance week ending Friday  

Class 1 99.23 

Class 2 98.92 

Class 3 98.08 

Class 4 98.15 

 Scooters on a Monday lunchtime 

Rather than alternating, from Monday 27
th
 April children from 

both Key Stages may bring their scooters to use at lunchtime 
every Monday.   
 
Anchor Butter 
Please look out for special packs of Anchor Butter.  We are 
participating in their Baking Kits For Schools scheme and 
would be grateful if you can help.  Please forward any tokens 
to the school office.  

 "The Lord is gracious and compassionate, 

slow to anger and rich in love." Psalm 145:8 

 
YR/1/2 Visit to Tweddle Farm 
KS1 visited Tweddle Farm on Thursday.  The children had 
a fantastic day learning all about farm animals.  They had 
the opportunity to feed the animals and go on a brilliant 
tractor ride around the farm.  The glorious weather helped 
us all have a fantastic day.   
 
 
Message from the Friends 
Today’s tuck shop will be the last.  Thank you to everyone 
who has supported the tuck shop.  
 
 
Speakeasi Festival 
Our Y5 and a number of our Y4 children have been working 
with Chris Robinson this week to write poetry. They will be 
performing this poetry at the Speakeasi Festival in the 
Church of the Ascension on Saturday – good luck! 
 
 
School cleaner 
We will soon be advertising for a school cleaner position to 
begin in September. This post has been created to support 
our Caretaker who looks after our school. Please watch out 
for further information in our newsletter and on the North 
East jobs website.  
 
 
Building update 
Week one of our building work has seen: 

 vehicles arrive on our school field 

 foundations being laid for the access road on our 
field 

 site compound created 

 “Heras” fencing erected 

 Foundations for our new classroom and hall 
extension being dug 
 

Our children have been amazing during this first disruptive 
week – well done and keep it up. Thank you also to 
patience of parents and families. 
 
 

 
 
If you have any queries about the content of this newsletter 
please ask. Please make an appointment to speak with 
class teachers in the first instance. Thank you. 
 
 

 


